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200 Park Street 

Lane

28/06/2017  16:03:532017/2813/P COMMNT Mrs Anne Jarman As owner of the freehold for 56 St Pancras Way and landlord to tenants in Flat 56b I have 2 

points to raise.

1. The railing requested to be removed is positioned at the bottom of the steps to flats 56b 

and 56c. I believe it was put there to minimise the risk of anyone stumbling and falling into 

the below ground window recess. We should take the council's advice on the proposed 

removal of this railing and whether it poses a health and safety risk.

2. I would like to request provision of a skip and/or timely removal of waste from the site 

during building works. We have ongoing challenges with dumping of waste and contamination 

of household recycling in the front garden. Large amounts of building waste/refuse left in the 

front garden for any sustained period is likely to attract further dumping. It has taken time and 

effort to bring the waste situation under control and I would like to avoid a recurrence of the 

problem. I purchased a lockable bin store to prevent contamination of household recycling 

and I request that this must also remain in place throughout the building works.
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